
Concerns with the Cadillac Jack’s Trolley Stop during the Sturgis Motorcycle Rally 

Comments from Herb Cowart: 

 

When we board there the view of lanes going towards the Welcome Center are blocked to 
vehicles leaving Jacks and at times drivers get impatient and make a left not knowing if its 
safe. 

Last year during Rally, a chopper came out in front of me, there was a trike behind him that 
although I blew the horn and gestured to wait did the same. 

When the trike did that, there were 4-5 bikes coming in the left lane and they luckily 
avoided the trike. 

I feel as far as Rally, perhaps the City could put up a temporary three way stop, one on each 
side of 85 and one where the vehicles are leaving Jacks. 

As you know, the more stops the bikes have to do, the slower they move thru town. 

Perhaps a long term solution would be to have Jacks put up a warning sign for vehicles 
leaving saying no left turn while a Trolley is at the stop. 

We normally are only there a minute or two. 

 


